
Dear Sir & Ma'am,  

 

I am submitting my testimony against  SB 868, 797 and 764 because all three go against the very 

core of the 2nd amendment to the Constitution. 

 

There is already a law that requires you as a private seller to go to a gun shop to transfer your 

gun to a second party. At least file the paper work. 

 

CHL's are necessary for law abiding citizens to be able to carry their guns concealed when hiking 

and camping in the backcountry. I carry mine in a pack sometimes when hiking for protection 

from animals and humans.  

 

While allowed to open carry we have seen many times where people call the police because they 

see them with the gun. CHL's allowed for citizens to exercise their God given Constitutional 

rights without fear of harassment from anyone.  

 

Thank you,  

Amy Tandy 

 

 

NOTICE: This communication (including any attachments) may contain 

privileged or confidential information intended for a specific 

individual and purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not 

the intended recipient you should delete this communication and/or 

shred the materials and any attachments and are hereby notified 

that any disclosure, copying or distribution of this communication, 

or the taking of any action based on it, is strictly prohibited. 

Thank you. 

 


